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Embassy of Viet Nam in Denmark  

 

Working visit from Vietnamese Delegation from 19-20.9.2022 

 

Dear Ms. Signe Draabe Brunsgaard , 
 

The Embassy of the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam in the Kingdom of Denmark 

presents its compliments to the Legal Affairs Committee of Danish Parliament and has 

the honour to inform the latter that the Embassy 's in process of arranging a working visit 

headed by the Mr. Nguyen Manh Cuong, Vice chairman of the Judiciary Committee of 

the National Assembly of Viet Nam to Denmark from 19-20.9.2022. The visit aims to 

further enhance the friendship cooperation between the two parliaments, exchange views 

and experience in relevant topics such as anti-human trafficking, juvenile justice and 

anti-corruption. 
 

In this connection, the Embassy requests your kind assistance in making an arrangement 

for the meeting between Mr. Nguyen Manh Cuong and his counterpart from the Legal 

Affairs Committee and shall stay await for your further guidance.  
 

Contact person from the Embassy: Ms. Hoang Le Nguyet Minh, Tel: 71367116. Email: 

lenguyetminh2002@yahoo.com 

 

We look forwards to your prompt response.  

  
 
Best Regards, 

 
Hoang Le Nguyet Minh (Ms.). First Secretary 

Embassy of the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam in Denmark 

Bernstorffsvej 30C, 2900, Hellerup 
T: +45 3918 3932 

F: +45 3918 4171 
https://vnembassy-copenhagen.mofa.gov.vn/ 
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